
	

 
 

February 28, 2025 

To the Simpson University Community, 

The Western Senior College and University Commission (WSCUC) has reaffirmed Simpson University’s 
accreditation for the next eight years! This achievement reflects the dedication and hard work of our entire 
university community. 

Dr. Mark Goor, our WSCUC liaison, praised Simpson University as a turnaround institution and 
acknowledged the challenges we navigate in the evolving educational and governmental landscape. In 2027, 
we will host a special visit to share our continued progress. 

Today, we celebrate a significant milestone in securing Simpson University’s long-term strength and growth. 
Faculty, staff, and administrators devoted countless hours preparing reports, gathering data, and articulating 
our mission. Their diligence and commitment presented Simpson’s story with accuracy and strength. 

We extend special thanks to Dr. Patrick Blewett, our institutional WASC liaison, and Abigail Barber, Director 
of Institutional Research, for their tireless leadership in this achievement. Their expertise, persistence, and 
dedication played a crucial role in guiding this process to a successful outcome. 

A special thanks go to our Board of Trustees who provided unwavering support, placing confidence in our 
mission and leadership throughout this journey. 

Through faith, hard work, and God’s blessing, SIMPSON UNIVERSITY continues to RISE, knowing full 
well that our best days are ahead. THANK YOU for your dedication, contributions, and shared commitment to 
our future. Together, we recognize our progress and continue building on this foundation. 

Respectfully, 

 
Norman D. Hall, Ed.D. 
President  
 
 

 


